
From: Shyla Patera
To: Krista Artis; Lisa C. Kunz
Subject: Comments on special park district
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 3:48:25 PM
Importance: High

Please support the Special Park District 1 budget.  Accessibility repairs are vital to to the 
maintenance of our parks , trees, courts and trails. NCILS applauds the submission of the DCID
grant and is hopeful that the Park and Recreation Department can network ,partner, and apply
for similar grants for an all abilities playground in the future.  All families deserve accessible
spaces to play.
 
Shyla Patera IL Specialist
North Central Independent Living Services,Inc.
1120 25th Avenue North East
Black Eagle, Montana 59414
(406) 452-9834
ncils.patera@bresnan.net
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